



December 1st, 2022

Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission

Re: Appeal # LA22019- Margaret MacKay v. Rural Municipality of Linkletter

Dear Commission Board Members

This is in regards to a 8ft fence being erected on PID # 439216. This fence was originally erected in 2014, and parts of the fence blew down during Fiona. There was 3 sections of the fence that were still intact at the back of the property. On November 1st, 2022 one of the council members noticed that there was a delivery truck dropping off supplies for the fence. He in-turn brought the information back to council at their meeting November 1st, 2022 and the matter was brought up before council. Since the Bylaws have changed since the original fence was put up, council reviewed the bylaws and came to the decision that the resident could put the fence back up on the property once the resident filled out a building permit. The CAO dropped off the building permit to the resident on November 2 and the community received the permit on November 3rd, 2022 and the permit was issued to erect the fence.

I have attached the information from the Bylaw as well as the development permit and the Application from the resident.

If you need anything farther please let me know.

Michelle Perry, CAO

Rural Municipality of Linkletter